
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

The Christmas season has really begun in school over the past two weeks, we have been 
visited by our naughty elf, who is always up to mischief, have had the first of our Christmas 
productions and raised funds for school in our Christmas Fair. 

This week in school 

Year 4, 5 and 6 went on a visit to see author Onjali Q Rauf, this was a great event and the 
children had opportunities to get their books signed. Selected children from year 3, 4 and 
5 went to Durham sports campus for an event this week and really enjoyed themselves. 
The Reception and Nursery children performed their nativity production for parents and 
were absolutely fabulous! You could really see all the hard work that had gone into it by 
both the staff and the children.  

Please could all parents ensure that their children come to school with a coat, the weather 
as always is very changeable and a number of children have arrived at school either very 
cold or soaked through.  

Message from the office 

Could parents ensure that if their child arrives late into school (after the gates have 
closed) that an adult signs them in at the office. 

PTA 

The next meeting for the PTA is on Friday 12th January at 3.30pm in school. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. There will be a PTA newsletter sent out next week with lots of 
information about how the PTA supports school and future upcoming events. 

Reading Advent Calendar 

This year we have decided to make a reading advent calendar for the children. Every day 
during December up to Christmas Eve we will be sending out, on seesaw, a video of a story 
being read by a member of staff. Each day is a different story and these can also be 
accessed on our school website.  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to everyone who has donated a Christmas jumper, if any parents are in need 
of a Christmas jumper please let school know through our uniform exchange email 
uniform@prestonprimary.co.uk 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 10 Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 8TH DECEMBER   
 

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming 

Events 
 

Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 13th 

December  

 

KS2 performance  

Wednesday 13th 

December 2pm and 

6.30pm 

 

KS1 Performance 

Thursday 14th 

December 

 

Christmas Jumper 

Day  

Friday 15th 

December 

 

PTA meeting  

Friday 12th 

January 3.30pm 
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